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Wendy Wen Yun Chang Named to NAWL Board of Directors
August 4, 2017
 

Wendy Wen Yun Chang – a Los-Angeles based partner and member of the Lawyers for the Profession® group at Hinshaw
& Culbertson LLP – has been named to the Board of Directors of the National Association of Women Lawyers (NAWL).
Since 1899, NAWL has advocated for the equality of women under the law by providing leadership, a collective voice and
essential resources to advance women in the legal profession. Chang was one of three new board members installed with
proven histories as leaders and innovators within NAWL and in the legal field.

Read the NAWL press release announcing its 2017-18 slate of officer and board members.
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